
BOONE COUNTY, MISSOURI 
Request for Bid#: 25-08JUN17-Trenchless Culvert Rehab-

2017 

ADDENDUM #2 - Issued June 5, 2017 

This addendum is issued in accordance with the Request for Bid Notice to Bidders and is 
hereby incorporated into and made a part of the Request for Bid Documents. Offerers are 
reminded that receipt of this addendum should be acknowledged and submitted with Offeror's 
Response Form. 

Specifications and Plans for the above noted Request for Bid and the work covered thereby are 
herein modified as follows, and except as set forth herein, otherwise remain unchanged and in 
full force and effect: 

1. Question: Are there exposed bolt heads on any of the culverts being lined with CCCP? 

By: 

Answer: Yes, culverts #4117 and #4118 on Wagon Trail Rd. have exposed bolt heads. The 
CCCP liner design thickness, as indicated in the Plans, shall be measured from the surface 
of these bolt heads. It is estimated the bolts protrude roughly ¼" past the corrugation peak. 
Extra material needed to place proper design thickness over the bolts shall be included in 
the bid unit price. 

hil Fichter, Buyer 
Boone County Purchasing 

Approved: Micah Taylor 
Professional Engineer 
MO Lie.# PE-2013019123 

Boone County Resource Management 
MO Engineering Corp. # NIA 
801 E. Walnut, Room 315 
Columbia, Missouri 65201 
Phone: 573-886-4480 
Fax: 573-886-4340 
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OFFEROR has examined copy of Addendum #2 to Request for Bid# 25-08JUN17 Trenchless 
Culvert Rehab-2017, receipt of which is hereby acknowledged: 

Company Name: 

Address: 

Phone Number: Fax Number: -------- ------ -----
Authorized Representative Signature: _______ _ Date: _______ _ 

Authorized Representative Printed Name: __________________ _ 
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